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MADISON - Tomorrow, Republicans in the Wisconsin Legislature are holding a joint  hearing on
allegations of election fraud, and I wanted to share with you  the letter I wrote to the chairs of
that hearing:

Don't Trash the Vote!

 Here’s the gist of the letter:

“Please do not bow to political pressure ginned up by a  President who has neither the dignity to
concede when he has lost nor  the decency to uphold the norms of our treasured democracy.
Please use  the power and authority you have to speak the truth, to point out the  irrational, to
calm the frenzied, and above all, to defend democracy  itself.”

 You can watch the hearing  yourself starting at 10:00 a.m. on Friday morning on Wisconsin
Eye .

 I appreciate your own concern for our democracy!

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org
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